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Statement of Reasons 

In the borough of Tonbridge and Malling 

As part of the Borough Council’s review of fees and charges for it’s services, the Council is 
proposing to increase off-street parking charges in the Haysden Country Park. 

Full details of the changes and the associated reasons are stated in the reports and minutes 
of the 8th November 2022 meeting of the Council’s Cabinet, and can be viewed on the 
Borough Council’s website via the Committee pages. 


	THE TONBRIDGE AND MALLING BOROUGH COUNCIL (OFF-STREET PARKING PLACES) ORDER 2023
	Statement of Reasons

